
A bi-monthly gathering of moms supporting one another
after the death of their child by suicide. This will be a
time of sharing and supporting one another.

Monday, May 3, 2021

5:30-6:30pm
Our meeting will occur virtually, online, using the Zoom
video conferencing platform. Please contact us for more
information, or to receive the Zoom link.

Please call (559) 322-5877 or email:
centerforgriefandhealing@hindshospice.org

“We talk about them, not because we’re stuck or because we
haven’t moved on, but we talk about them because we are theirs, and

they are ours, and no passage of time will ever change that.”
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